PUBLIC NOTICE
THE VILLAGE OF AURORA COMMUNITY PRESERVATION PANEL AND PLANNING BOARD ARE CONDUCTING A JOINT PUBLIC HEARING, ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 7, 2015 AT 7:00 PM IN THE FIREHOUSE MEETING ROOM, 456 MAIN ST, AURORA, NY FOR CONSIDERATION OF APPLICATION #14-40 FROM WELLS COLLEGE FOR A BARN DEMOLISHED ON NOVEMBER 17, 2014 AT 595 POPLAR RIDGE ROAD. (TAX MAP #193.09-1-3).
THE COMMUNITY PRESERVATION PANEL WILL HOLD THEIR REGULAR MEETING IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE PUBLIC HEARING.
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